
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE: Shop 4, 33-35 Macedon Street Sunbury 3429 

POSTAL: PO Box 635, Sunbury 3429 

P: 9740 4091 F: 9740 4978 E: josh.bull@parliament.vic.gov.au 
 

Tuesday, 10 May 2022  

UPGRADED CLASSROOMS AND FACILITIES FOR HOLY TRINITY 
CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  
Sunbury students now have bigger, better classrooms and school facilities to learn in, thanks to the Andrews Labor 

Government. 

Member for Sunbury Josh Bull today visited Holy Trinity Catholic Primary School to open its $4.95 million upgrade.  

The Andrews Labor Government’s Non-Government Schools Capital Fund supported Holy Trinity Catholic Primary 

School to construct Stage 2 of their new school. This impressive upgrade includes six general learning areas, plus 

breakout spaces; a community hub; two basketball courts; large synthetic court and landscaping. 

Principal Krystine Hocking took Mr Bull on a tour of the school’s brand-new facilities accompanied by the school’s 

proud student leaders. 

In the past eight years, the Labor Government has invested more than $12.8 billion in building new schools and more 

than 1,850 school upgrades – creating around 17,400 local jobs in construction and associated industries. 

The Labor Government is building the Education State so that every student can access a great local school and a 

quality education. 

Quotes attributable to Member for Sunbury Josh Bull 

“We’re ensuring local students have the best facilities, our classrooms have the best teachers and every child is given 
every chance to succeed.” 
 
“Local families can now enjoy great new facilities at Holy Trinity Primary School Sunbury.” 
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